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Tasmania
The natural world is a kaleidoscope of
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beautiful colours: from the bright pastels
that signify the first buds of spring and the
lush green of freshly cut summer grass to the
rusty red copper of autumn leaves and the
frosted white blanket of snow in winter.
Bring nature to life in every season with
this beautiful colouring book, published in
partnership with the RSPB.What colour are the
petals of the Michaelmas Daisies? What
texture are the kingfisher's feathers? What
fruit will the hedgehog nestle up in for
hibernation?Flora Waycott's delicate black
and white illustrations of birds, bugs,
animals, flowers and more will take you on a
creative journey of discovery through nature.
So grab your colouring pencils and get
started.

Thailand Escape
The Adventurer's Son
Venture into Flora's fairytale land as the
seasons change. Illustrations of lush
springtime flowers give way to a verdant
summer and bountiful autumn which progress
into a peaceful winter snowfall. People,
sprites, and animals co-exist in this
abundant garden. Let your mind come to rest
as you color floral wreaths, sleeping
fairies, fanciful houses, and busy bees.
Includes a register for the plants and
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animals found within these pages, as well as
twelve pages with Maria Trolle's signature
white-on-black imagery. Maria Trolle is a
graphic designer and illustrator living in
Tyresö, outside Stockholm. Her passion for
gardening acts as a thread to her art, with
plants, vegetables, and flowers offering
daily inspiration, preferably from her own
garden. Flora is her third coloring book.

Journey to the River Sea
1945. Dresden, Germany. Lizzie, her mother –
and an elephant from the zoo, flee the Allied
fire-bombing in the end-game of the Second
World War. Escaping the Allies’ advance from
the West – and also the advancing Russian
armies from the East – this extraordinary
trio of refugees meet: a downed RAF officer,
cowering in a barn; a homeless school choir
on the run and their Countess saviour,
harbouring them from the Nazis; and the
mechanised American cavalry, appearing over
the horizon. It is Lizzie’s story – but
Marlene, the elephant, is the heroine.
Plodding, obdurate, opportunistic, loadbearing, indestructible, cheering – Marlene
embodies the stubbornness of the human will
and how it will do everything to survive.

The Tapir's Morning Bath
This publication is a testament to the
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potential of integrating traditional and
scientific knowledge of both local
communities and academic and development
professionals alike. It also serves as a
reminder to the scientific community that
science should be shared with local people
and not confined to journals and closed
circles of technical experts. Scientists and
forest-reliant communities are geographically
and conceptually distant. Scientific findings
are rarely shared with local people and
locals are infrequently consulted regarding
the species and landscapes they have known
for generations. To bridge this divide, this
book weaves together the voices of farmers
and scientists; hunters and policy makers;
midwives and musicians. From Brazil nuts and
Cat's claw to Copaiba and Titica, this book
shares a wealth of information on a wide
range of plant species that comes only from
the close collaboration between local peoples
and researchers.

The Photo Ark
"Darwin's Fox and My Coyote is a sympathetic
but unsentimental examination of animals in
their habitats. Field biology spearheaded the
animal conservation movement by creating a
new awareness of wild animals and bringing to
public consciousness their needs and
vulnerabilities. The conservation movement
has fostered a general sense that land is
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slurring out from under wild; animals at a
pace that threatens their very survival. But
if that threat is known, it is little
understood. Few realize that animals are
becoming extinct at rates that far exceed the
ability of scientists to help stabilize their
populations. Menino confronts the public
attitudes that reinforce these calamitous
realities and thwart animal conservation
efforts."--BOOK JACKET.

Manejo de áreas protegidas en los
trópicos
The second book in New York Times bestselling
author and National Book Award finalist Eliot
Schrefer’s Lost Rainforest series will thrill
fans of Warriors and Spirit Animals with
action and humor as the shadowwalkers battle
to save their magical rainforest home.
Caldera always existed in harmony between the
creatures who walk by day and those who walk
by night—until an ancient evil awakened. In
the year since the shadowwalkers’ narrow
escape from the Ant Queen, the ants’
destruction has only spread. Gogi, a
shadowwalker monkey still learning to wield
his fire powers, embarks on a quest with his
friends—including a healing bat, an invisible
panther, and a tree frog who controls the
winds—for a powerful object that can harness
the magic of the eclipse to defeat the Ant
Queen. But with just weeks before the next
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eclipse, Gogi must race to prove that he can
control the mighty depths of his talent if he
is to protect his friends, save the
rainforest, and return home unsinged.

Island Escape
Sent with her governess to live with the
dreadful Carter family in exotic Brazil in
1910, Maia endures many hardships before
fulfilling her dream of exploring the Amazon
River.

Woodland Animals
Don Defenderfer is a native of San Francisco
who as a young man travelled to Alaska
looking for wilderness. While there he met an
Australian who suggested that, if it was wild
places he sought, he should journey to
Tasmania. He did, falling in love with
Tasmania and with a local woman. That was
over 30 years ago. Don Defenderfer is a worldclass writer, and his articles and poems are
as beautiful as the wilderness he has been
exploring for three decades. Tasmania has
rarely been so sensuously massaged with
words."A beautiful ode to the most
astonishing island on Earth." -Tim
FlanneryEnvironmental author and Australian
of the Year 2007"A powerful narrative that
portrays a reverent and magical intimacy."
-Dr Patsy Cameron AO
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Wisdom from a Rainforest
Travel to tropical palm-lined beaches,
picturesque soaring mountains and hidden
temples in the lush jungle as you color to
escape the stresses of modern life and
experience the culture and beauty of
Southeast Asia. Inspired by travels abroad,
award-winning illustrator Jade Gedeon takes
you on a tour through the many islands that
make up this travel destination. Jade
Gedeon's jewelry has been sold in
Anthropologie and 900 other boutiques around
the world and her paintings have been
exhibited in Trinidad where she was raised.
Artists who enjoy other adult coloring books
will love the high quality, thick premium art
paper that highlights the varied effects of
colored pencils, markers and paints. Blank
backs to each design and perforated edge mean
readers can tear out their finished artwork
to display. It includes 10 large spreads that
fold out, readers can enjoy a grand,
immersive coloring experience that sets our
book apart from others on the market.

Flora Coloring Book
Argues that the Clinton administration
bypassed established security checks to bring
in unsuitable associates, and discusses later
cases of possibly inappropriate behavior
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Nature
Alexander Pope
This is a story of wars, revolutions, exiles
and restorations; a parade of kings, queens,
regents and pretenders. Its central theme is
the fight for the throne of Spain between the
Bourbon and Carlist pretenders, a fight which
started in 1833. Both branches of the family
abound in colourful characters: the shrewd
Maria Cristina, the masculine Infanta
Carlota, the sensuous Isabel II, the effete
King Francisco, the suave Duke de
Montpensier, the showy Carlos VII, the
licentious Alfonso XII. The drama is acted
out in many countries in the court living in
formal splendour in the Palacio Real in
Madrid, Don Juan dying incognito in a house
in Brighton, Isabel living out her voluptuous
days in Paris, Carlos VII scheming in his
palazzo on the Grand Canal, the future
Alfonso XII at Sandhurst, the Infanta Eulalia
in Chicago, the son of Alfonso XIII dying in
a car accident in the U.S.A. When this book
was first published in 1966, the spirit of
Carlism was still very much alive; the
Carlists had thrown their weight behind
Franco in the Spanish Civil War, and the
recent marriage of the Carlist pretender to
Princess Irene of Holland had spotlighted the
old feud.
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Floribunda
Make art not war with Hippie Animals, the
grooviest coloring book yet from bestselling
artist Thaneeya McArdle! These fabulous furry
freaks are totally stoked on coloring. Each
bohemian beast will take you to a happy place
of patterning, shading, and coloring.
Thaneeya's whimsical images offer a fun and
hassle free way to de-stress and give
coloring a chance. Hippie Animals Coloring
Book includes handy guides to coloring
techniques like patterning, combinations, and
shading. Guided Coloring Pages make coloring
easy for beginners, with beautifully colored
examples and ready-to-use color palettes.
Perfect for decorating with all of your
favorite coloring implements, each design is
printed on one side only of archival-grade,
acid-free, 200-year paper. Perforated pages
detach easily for gifting or display. This
book has earned the DO Magazine Artist Fair
Trade Seal of Approval.

The Academic Presentation
An overview of tropical rainforests for kids.
Rainforests describes tropical rainforests,
why they are important, and what is happening
to them. Rainforests is based on the awardwinning mongabay.com web site.Rainforests
includes discussion of topics including
conservation and protected areas,
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biodiversity and ecology, environmental
activism, sustainable development,
consumption, and economics.

Rain Forest Coloring Book
Wildlife in Central America 2
NATIONAL BESTSELLER "A brave and marvelous
book. A page-turner that will rip your heart
out." --Jon Krakauer Gripping. --New York
Times Book Review (Editor's Choice) *
Beautiful. --Washington Post * Destined to
become an adventure classic. --Anchorage
Daily News In the tradition of Into the Wild
comes an instant classic of outdoor
literature, a riveting work of uncommon
depth: The Adventurer's Son is Roman Dial's
extraordinary account of his two-year quest
to unravel the mystery of his son's fate. In
the predawn hours of July 10, 2014, the
twenty-seven-year-old son of preeminent
Alaskan scientist and National Geographic
Explorer Roman Dial, walked alone into
Corcovado National Park, an untracked
rainforest along Costa Rica's remote Pacific
Coast that shelters miners, poachers, and
drug smugglers. He carried a light backpack
and machete. Before he left, Cody Roman Dial
emailed his father: "I am not sure how long
it will take me, but I'm planning on doing 4
days in the jungle and a day to walk out.
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I'll be bounded by a trail to the west and
the coast everywhere else, so it should be
difficult to get lost forever." They were the
last words Dial received from his son. As
soon as he realized Cody Roman's return date
had passed, Dial set off for Costa Rica. As
he trekked through the dense jungle,
interviewing locals and searching for
clues--the authorities suspected murder--the
desperate father was forced to confront the
deepest questions about himself and his own
role in the events. Roman had raised his son
to be fearless, to be at home in earth's
wildest places, travelling together through
rugged Alaska to remote Borneo and Bhutan.
Was he responsible for his son's fate? Or, as
he hoped, was Cody Roman safe and using his
wilderness skills on a solo adventure from
which he would emerge at any moment? Part
detective story set in the most beautiful yet
dangerous reaches of the planet, The
Adventurer's Son emerges as a far deeper tale
of discovery--a journey to understand the
truth about those we love the most. The
Adventurer's Son includes fifty black-andwhite photographs. --Chicago Tribune (10
Books to Read in Winter 2020)

An Elephant in the Garden
Artist Sarah Simon, of @themintgardener,
weaves a beautiful floral theme through the
pages using her favorite illustrated
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character, Florence the "plant lady" to guide
you through her new book. Wander from scenes
of a book nook filled with plants, to a
hiking trail in the Pacififc Northwest and
explore Florence's gardens filled with
everything from sunflowers to artichokes.
Plant Ladyfeatures- *Over 80 illustrated
pages *Images printed on thick, premium
quality paper *Perforated edges for easy
removal and framing *A beautiful cover that
will look perfect on your coffee table

Fruit Trees and Useful Plants in
Amazonian Life
The Lost Rainforest #2: Gogi's Gambit
Colorful Costumes and Exuberant Celebrations
Come to Life Color the intricate headpieces,
outlandish costumes and authentic masks of
Trinidad’s Carnival. Jade Gedeon, bestselling
author with more than 100,000 copies of her
previous coloring books in print, drew
inspiration from her native Trinidad to
create illustrations bursting with the
worldly traditions of this long-withstanding
festival. Color in the likes of Dame
Lorraine, Jab Molassie and Fancy Sailor,
among others, all to say “farewell to the
flesh” in true Carnival fashion. With highquality art paper and lay-flat binding to
keep the pages open while you color, you’ll
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get to experience the one-of-a-kind Carnival
like no other. Use colored pencils, pens,
markers or watercolors to bring to life these
30 illustrations—with 5 foldout poster
images. Jump in and join the fun with
Carnival Escape.

Beautiful Bracelets By Hand
Fountas & Pinnell take you through every
aspect of leveled books from how to select
and use them for different instructional
purposes to prototype descriptions for
fiction and nonfiction books at each level.

A Handbook of the Troubadours
In the early sixties, Stuart Schlegel went
into a remote rainforest on the Philippine
island of Mindanao as an anthropologist in
search of material. What he found was a group
of people whose tolerant, gentle way of life
would transform his own values and beliefs
profoundly. Wisdom from a Rainforest is
Schlegel's testament to his experience and to
the Teduray people of Figel, from whom he
learned such vital, lasting lessons.
Schlegel's lively ethnography of the Teduray
portrays how their behavior and traditions
revolved around kindness and compassion for
humans, animals, and the spirits sharing
their worlds. Schlegel describes the
Teduray's remarkable legal system and their
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strong story-telling tradition, their
elaborate cosmology, and their ritual
celebrations. At the same time, Schlegel
recounts his own transformation--how his
worldview as a member of an advanced,
civilized society was shaken to the core by a
so-called primitive people. He begins to
realize how culturally determined his own
values are and to see with great clarity how
much the Teduray can teach him about gender
equality, tolerance for difference,
generosity, and cooperation. By turns funny,
tender, and gripping, Wisdom from a
Rainforest honors the Teduray's legacy and
helps us see how much we can learn from a way
of life so different from our own.

Buddy's Rainforest Rescue
Jeb, a lecturer at Harvard, meets a
mysterious pilot with a map who is murdered,
the eyes sucked out of his skull while he is
still alive. Jeb, shaken by the horror and
wanting no more of it, is asked by the
faculty at Harvard to travel to Colombia in
search of ancient emeralds. In an Indian
dialect, the map tells of their secret
location. A Monster guards this secret for
which the eyes of humans are sacrificed.
General Junco, his contact person, finds
refuge with an obscure woman, while his redheaded wife Lourdes, once a great beauty, is
served nightly by a shadow lover. Jeb is
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provided a house in which to live with a
housekeeper, Lucy, who remains strangely
distant. His lady back home, Courtney,
teaches at Sarah Lawrence. Lola, the
beautiful secretary of General Junco,
commands his attention, providing a momentary
distraction from the horror that awaits him.
An assassin has been sent to Colombia by
Geneva emerald dealers, who, though leaving
many bodies, is never seen. Jeb guesses the
source of the Monster's emeralds, a dark
rainforest where Indians have been tortured
for centuries, and again enslaved and
murdered during the nineteen hundreds by the
rubber barons, a horror called the Devil's
Paradise. Lucy, the housekeeper, follows him.
She is caught by thugs and deposited among
the rotting corpses to await the sucking out
of her eyes. From nowhere, the unseen
assassin appears and frees her. She finds Jeb
in the rainforest and together they elude the
Monster, escape warring Indians, the
descendants of those who were tortured,
survive an electric eel, avoid the drug
lords, and finally fall through the ground
into a cave filled with skeletons, and goldand-emerald artifacts, from which there
appears to be no escape. Only after a cruel
twist of fate is the shocking truth of this
green horror revealed.

Watercolour Flowers
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This lush book of photography represents
National Geographic's Photo Ark, a major
cross-platform initiative and lifelong
project by photographer Joel Sartore to make
portraits of the world's animals-especially
those that are endangered. His powerful
message, conveyed with humor, compassion, and
art- to know these animals is to save
them.Sartore intends to photograph every
animal in captivity in the world. He is
circling the globe, visiting zoos and
wildlife rescue centers to create studio
portraits of 12,000 species, with an emphasis
on those facing extinction. He has
photographed more than 6,000 already and now,
thanks to a multi-year partnership with
National Geographic, he may reach his goal.
This book showcases his animal portraitsfrom tiny to mammoth, from the Florida
grasshopper sparrow to the greater one-horned
rhinoceros. Paired with the eloquent prose of
veteran wildlife writer Douglas Chadwick,
this book presents a thought-provoking
argument for saving all the species of our
planet.

A Study of Maya Art, Its Subject Matter
and Historical Development
What's it like to see your friend transformed
into a raven before your very eyes, and to
know it's your turn next? How does it feel to
morph into a manta ray or slide into the body
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of a snake? This is what happens to Miranda,
Semi and Arnie, three friends who are the
sole survivors of a plane crash. They find
themselves on a tropical island of azure
waters and white sands. But beyond the palmfringed beaches lies the hospital run by the
sinister Dr Franklin, and the three teenagers
are about to become his next patients.
Perfect candidates for his experiments in
genetic engineering. . . A horrifying,
fascinating story that is Ann Halam's most
unusual and challenging novel so far.

Darwin's Fox and My Coyote
Explore and Relax in the Colorful Beauty of
Rainforest Animals, Birds and Plants Enter
the inky jungle of Rainforest Escape and let
your imagination and pencil roam wild. As you
color in the rich flora and fauna of the
tropics, you can practically hear the tree
frogs croaking and the soft whir of the
hummingbirds’ wings. Inspired by her native
Trinidad and Tobago, award-winning
illustrator Jade Gedeon takes you on a
journey to a breathtaking world of natural
beauty. Bring the tropical designs and your
artistry to life by coloring or painting the
vivid hues of leatherback turtles and island
birds, as well as lush rainforest scenes and
unique flowers. The patterns will take you
away from the stress of the real world and
give your mind a mini-vacation. Use colored
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pencils, pens, markers and even paints on the
high-quality premium art paper. The lay flat
binding stays open for easy use anywhere.
Tear out the finished designs from the
perforated edges and display your
personalized artwork for all to enjoy. With a
wide range of full-page illustrations plus
bonus foldout poster pages, you can create an
immersive nature experience while traveling
or right in your own home. See what beauty
and adventures await inside Rainforest
Escape.

Rainforest Escape
Provides pull-out tracings for nine floral
paintings, along with instructions for how to
bring them to life with watercolour paint.
This book offers guidance on how to transfer
the tracings to watercolour paper, along with
a section on what materials to use.

Emerald in the Eye of the Skull
Forty-five excellent drawings realistically
depict tribespeople of the Amazon Basin, as
well as a number of plants and animals native
to many environmentally threatened habitats.
Fact-filled captions accompany finely
detailed illustrations of a water buffalo,
mountain gorilla, ring-tailed lemur, jaguar,
giant armadillo, mangrove swamps, a bamboo
forest, and more. Includes fact-filled
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captions.

Greek Island Escape
Color Yourself a Tropical Vacation Embark on
a coloring adventure and escape to a world of
tropical island drawings to clear your mind
from the stresses of modern life. Inspired by
her native Trinidad and Tobago, Jade Gedeon
takes you on a special and personal journey
to her favorite places. Pack your bags by
coloring suitcases, bathing suits, flip-fops
and sun hats—don’t forget your passport! Then
feel yourself arrive at a luxurious, tranquil
paradise. Let your inner child explore hidden
beaches with vast ocean views; unwind as your
imagination rocks in a hammock under soaring
palm trees; and create your ideal sunset with
any colors you like. The patterns will soothe
away your worries and give your mind a
vacation from the real world. Use colored
pencils, pens, markers and even paints on the
thick, high-quality premium art paper. The
lay flat binding stays open so you can color
with ease. Tear out the finished designs from
the perforated pages and display your
personalized artwork to relive your coloring
journey. With a wide range of full-page
illustrations plus 10 bonus foldout poster
images, you can create an immersive vacation
experience on every page. See what beauty and
adventure await inside Island Escape.
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Cryptid Hunters
Journeys to the rain forest on Panama's Barro
Colorado Island to trace the intricate
workings of this complex ecological habitat
and examines the work of the scientists
racing against time to classify, understand,
and preserve an endangered environment.
Reprint.

Unlimited Access
Landmark classic interprets Maya symbolism,
estimates styles, covers ceramics,
architecture, murals, stone carvings as art
forms. Over 750 illustrations.

Hippie Animals Coloring Book
This book is a reference volume and a digest
of more than a century of scholarly work on
troubadour poetry. Written by leading
scholars, it summarizes the current consensus
on the various facets of troubadour studies.
Standing at the beginning of the history of
modern European verse, the troubadours were
the prime poets and composers of the twelfth
and thirteenth centuries in the South of
France. No study of medieval literature is
complete without an examination of the
courtly love which is celebrated in the
elaborately rhymed stanzas of troubadour
verse, creations whose words and melodies
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were imitated by poets and musicians all over
medieval Europe. The words of about 2,500
troubadour songs have survived, along with
250 melodies, and all have come under intense
scholarly scrutiny. This Handbook brings
together the fruits of this scrutiny, giving
teachers and students an overview of the
fundamental issues in troubadour scholarship.
All quotations are given in the original Old
Occitan and in English. The editors provide a
list of troubadour editions and an index, and
each chapter includes a list of additional
readings.

Royal Vendetta
5O No-Sketch Projects That Bring the Ocean to
Life Dana Fox, author of Watercolor with Me:
In the Forest and founder of Wonder Forest,
provides fifty new marine-themed projects in
this beginner-friendly watercolor guide.
Known for her whimsical art style and
straightforward instruction, Dana leads you
through three major watercolor techniques:
wet-on-wet, wet-on-dry, and ink-and-wash.
Best of all, there’s no sketching required,
so you can focus on each painting method.
Bring adorable sea creatures like octopuses
and otters to life on high-quality art paper.
Start simple with shading in a monochromatic
orca, experiment with adding depth to color
with a bright bobbing seahorse and practice
stylizing your subject in a charming
Page 21/27

Read Free Rainforest Escape My Island Animal
Exotic Flower And Tropical Plant Color Book
lighthouse scene. With inspired art and stepby-step instruction, it’s easy to pick up a
paintbrush, break out your palette, and
create something beautiful.

Carnival Escape
Wildlife in Central America 2; 25 MORE
Amazing Animals living in Tropical Rainforest
and River Habitats is the second book that
introduces more wildlife species living in
Central America. Stunning colorful photos and
descriptive text provides an exciting look at
many fascinating and some unusual creature in
the wild; from endangered Great Green Macaws
resting high in the treetops to Collared
Peccary foraging on the forest ground; from
skittish Black River Turtles swimming in the
rivers and streams to the colorful BlueCrowned Motmot sitting on branches of trees.
More and more readers will understand and
appreciate the precious world around us by
exploring and learning about the many amazing
wild creatures living in Central America and
around the world. This book will appeal to
wildlife enthusiasts and animal lovers of all
ages.

The Plant Lady
Towards a sustainable, participatory
and inclusive wild meat sector
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How is the task of giving a presentation
accomplished? In this insightful book Johanna
Rendle-Short unpacks this seemingly simple
task to show the complexity that underlies
it. Examining the academic presentation as a
case in point, she details how semina

Rainforests
One-of-a-Kind Bracelets You Can Make At Home
Take your outfit and crafting up a notch with
attention-grabbing bracelets inspired by one
of the hottest and most fashionable jewelry
lines in the country. Jade Gedeon, owner of
We Dream in Colour, offers seventy-five of
her favorite designs, and gives readers all
the secrets for making talk-of-the-town
adornments. With so many different materials
and methods to choose from, you'll have
multiple artistic, unique and vintage-looking
bracelets to add to your collection. Plus,
you don't need to be crafty to make these
pieces; you just need to have a desire to
look fashionable. Materials include beads,
chain, cord, fabric, leather, metal, plastic
and wood so you can convey a multitude of
looks and feels. What's more—all materials
and tools can easily be found at local craft
stores and hardware shops, so there's no fuss
to the great fashion. With this braceletmaking guide, you'll master the art of
crafting your own jewelry and have pieces
that you'll cherish for a lifetime.
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Dr Franklin's Island
Twins, Grace and Marty, along with a
mysterious uncle, are dropped into the middle
of the Congolese jungle in search of their
missing photojournalist parents.

Leveled Books (K-8)
Woodland Animals Set off into the woods and
discover all its inhabitants, big and small.
Find inner peace and balance as you colour.
Squirrels, owls, mice, foxes, hedgehogs, deer
and many other magical woodland motifs are
waiting to be brought to life with vibrant
colour. 25 lovingly hand-drawn illustrations
on a white background and 10 beautiful motifs
on a black background. We recommend crayons
or coloured pencils. As the backs of the fullpage drawings have been kept free, each motif
can be cut out, framed and displayed. For
children, adults and anyone who loves both
colouring and woodland animals. * Take a look
inside our book now by clicking on the cover
(product photo). * You can find more images
contained in this book as well as my other
books on my homepage http: //alexandradannenmann.de and my Facebook page http:
//www.facebook.com/alexandra.dannenmann. Have
fun colouring! Video review: https:
//youtu.be/LtwT_4lJN0U The following books by
the author have already been published on
Amazon: "The Secret of the Forest," ISBN:
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978-1518833953, "The Secret of the Sea,"
ISBN: 978-1530906734, "The Magic of Flowers,"
ISBN: 978-1535079631, "Merry Christmas,"
ISBN: 978-1539189596, "Merry Christmas," a
beautiful colouring book with Christmas
designs on a black background, ISBN:
978-1539344612, "Holiday Dreams," ISBN:
978-1544008417, and "The Big Grayscale
Colouring Book: Mallorca," ISBN:
978-1535079457

Watercolor with Me
The meat of wild species, referred to in this
report as ‘wild meat’, is an essential source
of protein and a generator of income for
millions of forest-living communities in
tropical and subtropical regions. However,
unsustainable harvest rates currently
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